
From: Tabitha Maxwell
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Subject: HB 3063
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 12:53:50 PM

Im Tabitha Martin of Newberg Oregon and I oppose HB 3063.  I do not believe a child should
be excluded from schools because the parent chooses to exempt their child from one or more
vaccines due to religious or philosophical reasons.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

mailto:tabitha.maxwell@yahoo.com
mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
https://go.onelink.me/107872968?pid=InProduct&c=Global_Internal_YGrowth_AndroidEmailSig__AndroidUsers&af_wl=ym&af_sub1=Internal&af_sub2=Global_YGrowth&af_sub3=EmailSignature

